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Notice May 21, 2003 

BLOCK GRANTING THE HOUSING VOUCHER PROGRAM  
WOULD REDUCE ITS CAPACITY TO HELP LOW-INCOME  

FAMILIES AND UNDERMINE HOUSING CHOICE 

by Barbara Sard and Will Fischer 

 

This report has been superceded by Housing Voucher Block Grant Bills Would Jeopardize An 
Effective Program And Likely Lead To Cuts In Assistance For Low-Income Families, which is 
posted to < http://www.cbpp.org/5-14-03hous.htm>. 
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